
October 7, 1971

Mr. Eliot Porter 
Route 1, Box 33 
Santa Ee NM

Dear Mr. Porter:

While working for the Sierra Club, looking through their exhibit format series 
books, I came across three extremely striking photographs. I would like to know 
if it is possible to get a copy of these photographs, and if so, what the cost 
would be.

They are:

"In Wildness . . .", about page 151 (the pages 
are not numbered in the copy I saw), under the 
section titled ’Winter’, the photograph of plants 
rising above the snow, opposite the entry of 
January 7, 1857•

"Galapagos - Discovery", page 162, photograph with 
a white 'spot' on a black background.

Sfcc. /X
"Galapagos - Prospect", page 137, photograph of 
(I think) a porpoise breaking the surface of the 
water, which comes out as a large white, sparkling 
splash against a black background.

I will look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

Donald Hughes

1770c Filbert Street 
San Francisco 9^123


